
 

 

Principal’s Update 

Term 2 Week 7 

9th June 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you enjoyed your long weekend. I cannot stress enough how wonderful it is to have all our children back.  We 

are strictly maintaining the cleaning routines, and these will continue to at least the end of term.  

 

New Babies 

We are so happy to welcome two new baby boys to the St Cecilia’s family. 

Congratulations to Kristy and Christian Smith on the birth of Regan. A baby brother to Chloe in 6 Gold and Taj in Kinder 

Blue. 

Congratulations also to Paige and Blake Watson on the birth of their baby boy, Lennox. Another little brother to Flynn 

in 1/2 Gold. 

We ask God’s blessings on both boys and their families. 

 

Enrolments 

We are going through the applications for 2021 and, given the lost time, we have decided not to have interviews with 

current families. We have asked Father Raul to sign your faith forms while he is here meeting with new families. We 

will talk with you about your child attending Kinder 2021 over the next few weeks however, if you have concerns about 

your child that we should know about please call the office and we will set up a meeting time. 

If you have not returned your child’s application yet can you please do so as soon as possible? 

 

Staff Development Day 

Our new Diocesan Interim Director, Mr Danny Casey, has called for a Staff Development Day to be held on the last day 

of this term for all schools in the Diocese. This will be the last Staff Development Day for the year due to the time lost 

during the Covid-19 restrictions. As this is a combined school’s day it will be held offsite so no student supervision will 

be available. 

 

Water Bottles 

Can you please ensure your child has a water bottle at school? The bubblers are not available right now for health 

reasons, so all children need to have their own bottle. 

 

Uniform 

It’s wonderful to see most of our children in the correct school uniform. We understand there are some supply issues 

at Lowes but if your child has the complete uniform can you please support us by ensuring your child is wearing it 

correctly. This includes black leather school shoes and not joggers.  

 

Mrs Yvette Owens 
PRINCIPAL 


